
                                                                         

 

 
April 4, 2018 
 
 
RE: Change in Distributor 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
On behalf of our entire GENICON team, we wish to congratulate and acknowledge Progressive 
Medical, Inc. (PMI) as sole distributor-agent for GENICON’s branded line of Laparoscopic 
technology in the United States. These products include the Company’s award winning single use 
Access Ports (Trocars/ Cannula/ Veress Needles), Electrosurgical Instrumentation, Specimen 
Retrieval Solutions, Lavage Products and Accessories.  
 
Progressive Medical Inc., located at 997 Horan Drive, Fenton, MO 63026, is a nationally 
recognized leader in procurement, distribution and support of emerging medical device and 
minimally invasive surgical technologies, strategically located near St. Louis, Missouri. Since 
1986, PMI has remained dedicated to providing clinically superior products that demonstrate a 
distinct advantage in cost, efficiency and safety.   
 
In an effort to provide better support and service, this adjustment to your ordering, shipping and 
billing allows us to continue to deliver our best-in-class products with a quicker order-to-delivery 
turnaround time, and enhanced customer service and surgical care support.  PMI’s clinically 
trained surgical device support field representatives and management team are experts in 
minimally invasive technology. 
 
A PMI representative will be contacting you shortly to help facilitate this transition seamlessly 
into your purchasing mechanism.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 
GENICON directly at 407-657-4851 or PMI Customer Service at 800-969-6331.   
 
Please join us in celebrating our new strategic alliance with Progressive Medical, Inc. We thank 
you for your continued business with GENICON and look forward to the mutual benefit of all 
parties. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jim Kirchberg 
VP Sales & Distribution – United States 
GENICON 
 
 


